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Remembering Ratan Tata: A Tribute to a Unique Legacy 

As part of the occasion "Remembering Ratan Tata: A Tribute to a Unique Legacy," a PowerPoint 

presentation competition was organized by the ED Club, PG Department of Commerce, and 

the Mahatma Gandhi Study Circle on 28th October 2024 at 2:00 PM for MG College students. 

The competition aimed to encourage students to explore and present insights on the legacy 

of Ratan Tata. 

The program was presided over by the Principal, Prof. (Dr.) Swarupa R. The event commenced 

with a warm welcome address by Dr. Jayasagar A., Head of the PG Department of Commerce. 



Following this, Suma P.C., ED Club Convenor, provided an overview of the competition, 

explaining the rules and judging criteria to the participants. 

The competition featured student teams from various academic streams, with each team 

consisting of two members. The participants delivered engaging and insightful presentations 

on Ratan Tata’s contributions, business strategies, and philanthropic work. 

A panel of four esteemed judges evaluated the presentations: 

Dr. Rehin K.R. – Faculty, Department of Management Studies 

Sruthy A. – Faculty, Department of Management Studies 

Anusree N.M. – Faculty, Department of Commerce 

Prajin – Head of the Malayalam Department 

After the completion of all presentations, Sruthy A., faculty member of the Department of 

Management Studies, announced the results. Dr. Rehin K.R., one of the judges, also shared 

his valuable insights on the competition and the students’ performances. 

Winners of the Competition 

The winners of the competition were as follows: 

First Prize: Sreya Sreekumar M and Muhammed Sinan M (II M.Com) 

Second Prize: Aswathy K. and Arya N. (II M.Com) 

Third Prize: Yadupriya P. and Famida K. (II M.Com) 

The event concluded with feedback from students, highlighting their enriching experience in 

participating and learning about Ratan Tata’s remarkable journey. A formal vote of thanks was 

delivered by Suma P.C., ED Club Convenor, expressing gratitude to the organizers, judges, and 

participants for making the event a success. 

 

 

 


